

## LSPA 2018 Board of Directors Elections



## David Leone, LSP

I have been with GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc. for 20 years, rising through the ranks from field geologist to Associate Principal. During that time, I have worked on a variety of MCP, TSCA and RCRA sites for residential, commercial and industrial clients.

I have served on the LSPA Regulations Committee since 2012, and was a co-chair of that committee from 2014 to 2017. As part of my involvement with the Regulations Committee, I have worked to ensure that LSPs have a say in the development of MassDEP regulations and guidance documents. I routinely participate in various MassDEP workgroup meetings, and have worked to further the LSPA membership's knowledge and understanding of the policies that affect us. I am also involved in the NAIOP Massachusetts 21E Committee and I am a member of MassDevelopment's Brownfields Advisory Group. In those roles, I have tried to educate the regulated community as to the importance of the LSP program.

I am honored to have been selected as a candidate for the LSPA Board of Directors. I look forward to continuing my service to the LSPA membership. Thank you for your support.